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Plasterboard Sustainability Partnership (PSP) 

The Plasterboard Sustainability Partnership (PSP), which is made up of the broad range of stakeholders involved in the 
production, installation and disposal of plasterboard as well as the relevant government departments and regulatory 
agencies, was established in 2009 as an output of a DEFRA programme to develop a Plasterboard Roadmap identifying the 
environmental impacts of plasterboard throughout its lifecycle. 

The intent of the PSP is to enable greater awareness and understanding amongst all stakeholders of existing knowledge 
about the role plasterboard plays in construction and of the sustainability issues throughout the supply chain, and to use this 
knowledge to develop practical and coordinated strategies for sustainability. This includes economic and social as well as 
environmental impacts. 

For more details on the PSP visit http://www.plasterboardpartnership.org 

E-Learning Module 

 Designing out plasterboard waste 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

http://www.plasterboardpartnership.org/
http://www.constructionlibrary.co.uk/app/designoutplasterboardwaste_CPD

